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Area Board 

 

 

Update from 
 

Royal Wootton Bassett Town Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

26 July 2017 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Royal Wootton Bassett Town Council supported the Royal Wootton Bassett Royal British Legion 
 with their County Parade and Armed Forces Day parade 

 

 

 Royal Wootton Bassett Town Councils newly refurbished Public Toilets situated in Boroughfields 
opened on Saturday 1st July 2017 

 

 

 Royal Wootton Bassett Town Council supported the Royal Wootton Basset Carnival held on  
Saturday 20th May 2017 
 

 

 Museum maintenance works of renovation to the staircase and minor shelving works now complete, 
in line with the Conservation Officers recommendations.  
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 Val McLea who is a long standing, very committed CCTV Volunteer has been awarded an MBE  
for he dedication and commitment to the Towns CCTV suite 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 On Sunday 2nd July 2017 many motor bikes came through the Town enjoying a Ride of Respect  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 Refurbished Poets field Toddler Play Area grand opening on Tuesday 11th July 2017 at 2pm 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 It is Merchant Navy Day on Sunday 3rd September 2017.  Royal Wootton Bassett Town Council  
will be flying the Red Ensign flag from Friday 1st September to Monday 4th September 2017 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 

 
 


